





COVID-19 Coronavirus Statement | 03 April 2020

On 16 March 2020, in response to a statement from the Prime Minister, the Hub Church leaders decided to pause all our gatherings which includes Sunday services, prayer meetings, youth and children's events and small groups.

Since that statement, further government restrictions have been put in place that mean we continue to be unable to meet together in person. We have put a number of initiatives in place to ensure that we remain connected and can both care for each other and seek to bless the wider community. One way we are doing this is by live-streaming a Sunday service each week at 10.30am. For more details, please click HERE.

We would like to strongly encourage you to adhere to the guidance provided by the government with regard to physical distancing and self-isolating. We have a Mobile Pastoral Team that can assist with practical help such as shopping and collecting prescriptions if you are self-isolating or in one of the categories classed as vulnerable. The team can be contacted through your small group or by contacting a member of the leadership or pastoral teams. Contact details can be found in ChurchSuite.

If you are a part of the church and want to get in touch, or are interested in knowing more and connecting with us, we would love to hear from you! Please click <u>HERE</u> to get in touch.

As a church who believes in the importance of gathering together as God's people, this is a difficult time. However, we trust that God is at work in all seasons of life and look forward to being able to meet together again when it is safe to do so.

Stay safe and God bless,

Dan, Margie, Farayi, Sophie, Robin, Phil, Rhoda and Andy Hub Community Church Leadership Team